
EMAIL TO: BETTA.Consultationresponse@ofgem.gov.uk 
 
David Halldearn 
Director, Scotland & Europe 
OFGEM 
9 Millbank 
London 
SW1P 3GE 
 
Dear David 
 
Smaller Generator Issues Under BETTA 
 
I am writing in response to the above consultation. 
 
I would like you to note that we endorse the consultation response submitted 
by Scottish Renewables Forum. As a member of this body, we share their 
concern that the proposals outlined in the consultation will lead to 
discrimination against generators in Scotland. 
 
In particular we are concerned that: 
 
a. Scottish generators do not face more onerous conditions in connecting to 
the Scottish grid, due to differential pricing and code obligations, than 
are faced by competitors operating in England and Wales; 
 
b. Independent companies like ourselves do not face the increased regulatory 
risk and financial uncertainty that would result from the proposed rebates 
and transmission charging figures now being considered. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Rob Forrest 
Chief Executive, GreenPower International 
  
  
GreenPower 
The e-Centre 
Cooperage Way 
Alloa 
Scotland 
FK10 3LP 
  
tel:   01259 272158 
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